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Brother Knights, 
 

 
I hope everybody had a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year.  
 
I want to Thank everybody for their hard 
work with the “Christmas Baskets.” David 
Mickie did a great job in getting everything 
together. As everybody knows this is not a 
December only project. It last all year from 
the Golf Scramble which Freddie Vowels 
does a great job putting together to the 
donation we receive through the 
year. “THANKS” again everybody.   
 
Interested in this year’s Super 
Bowl? Contact Freddy Vowels, at (270) 
877-0231, for what is being planned. 
 
Into the Knights of Columbus, welcome 
Brandon Zulka & Joshua Greenwell, after 
their December 28th initiation, into our 
council. Remember, WE NEED NEW 
MEMBERS, so it is appreciated that we all 
place an effort to this goal. Whether it is to 
show a warm welcome, an inviting form 
100, or a hearty explanation of public relief 
projects that we take the pleasure in, and 
hopefully new members will be abundant 
soon.  
 

This month’s 2nd meeting at the hall 
will be “Open House.”  Yes 

January 23rd at 7PM our Johnny Johnson, 
now a Reverend, will serve Mass & provide 
the required blessings for Chalices & any 
other sacred vessels provided to him.  A 
light meal will be offered after Mass. 
 
We will be having a Texas Hold’em 
tournament on 25 February 2012.  A flyer 
will be in next month’s 
Newsletter. If you have any 
questions, feel free to 
contact Kevin Pike:  
(502) 345-3934  
 
“IF NOT YET, DON’T FORGET TO  

PAY YOUR DUES!"  
 
God Bless All,   
John Pike, G.K.  
 
 
COUNCIL MEMBER DRAWING  
(Requiring be present to win)  
Dec 12th • William Sherrard • $140 • Not Present  
Dec 26th• (Meeting Cancelled) •$150• Not Applicable  

 

Michael Billings, 42; Clarence Brangers, 87; 
David Cecil, 55; William Cecil, 41; Edward 
Day, 82; 
74;
Gene Martin, 77;
Norris, 94
84; Roma Sims, 74; Kenny 
Spangenberger, 60; Jim Staples, 50; Justin 
Staples, 25;  Traver Tabor, 39; Dennis 
Thompson, 62; George Weeks, 85; Freddy 
Whelan, 73 …..hope we didn’t miss anybody
 

Non
$150 to insure that the hall is cleaned. 
 

c
hour or more 

 

Yes, a fund raiser for:  
• Scholarship for Seminarians
•  Placement of U.S. Flags at
• Assist V
• And more
Call George Cook, (502) 500
Beauchamp, (270) 646
 

Offer a wide variety of products to suit virtually 
everyone's needs
• Permanent Plans 
live, premium stays the same 
• Term Plans 
renewable or convertible 
• 

for life 
• 

out
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Birthdays for January 2012 

        
 

Michael Billings, 42; Clarence Brangers, 87; 
David Cecil, 55; William Cecil, 41; Edward 
Day, 82;  Gary Dykhuis, 62; Francis Greenwell, 
74; George Hubbard, 53; Brandon Jones, 21; 
Gene Martin, 77; Richard Mead, 63; Jim 
Norris, 94; Ricky Newton, 54; Peter Sandknop, 
84; Roma Sims, 74; Kenny “Spanky” 
Spangenberger, 60; Jim Staples, 50; Justin 
Staples, 25;  Traver Tabor, 39; Dennis 
Thompson, 62; George Weeks, 85; Freddy 
Whelan, 73 …..hope we didn’t miss anybody 
 

    Kevin Pike, (502) 345-3934, is in 
charge of renting the hall. Member 
rental is $150 with a deposit of $150 
to insure that the hall is cleaned.  

Non-member rental is $500 with a deposit of 
$150 to insure that the hall is cleaned.  
 

 Ladies night Bunco will be 
December 8th at 7:00 PM.  Call 
Martha Baughman, 877-5283 or 
Pat Billings, 877-5447 should you 
need a ride. 

                                           
Our weekly 
Bingo and 
many other 
projects are in 
DESPERATE NEED OF 
VOLUNTEERS! Brother, 

can you spare the time; Tuesday night’s an 
hour or more from 5 PM to 9 PM? 

 

EE..TT..  MMUURRPPHHYY  AASSSSEEMMBBLLYY  

RRAAFFFFLLEE  TTIICCKKEETTSS 

1st Prize: $3,000.00 
2nd Prize: $1,500.00 
3rd Prize: $750.00 
With More Prizes!!! 

Yes, a fund raiser for:   
• Scholarship for Seminarians 
•  Placement of U.S. Flags at cemeteries 
• Assist Vets and family in time of need.  
• And more 
Call George Cook, (502) 500-0507, OR Bill 
Beauchamp, (270) 646-6560  for more detail 
 

Knights of Columbus Ins. 
Rodney Lush 

Field Agent, Central KY 
1336 St. Paul Road   
Leitchfield, KY 42754 

Offer a wide variety of products to suit virtually 
everyone's needs:  
• Permanent Plans - Policy lasts as long as you 
live, premium stays the same  
• Term Plans - Policy ends at end of specified term: 
renewable or convertible  
• Annuities - Provides an income that is guaranteed 
for life  
• Long Term Care - Provides funds for long-term, 
out-of-hospital care  

             PRO  
 
Sir Knights & Their Ladies
 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!! I would like to 
thank everyone (Knights &
participated with our Christmas dinner; it 
was a wonderful way to close out the 
year.  
 
Now it is time to focus on the New Year 
and we have a lot to look forward to, 
starting with this month’s activity. Our 
meeting will be in Brandenburg on J
16th starting with dinner at 6 p.m. 
followed by our meeting at 7p.m. All 
ladies are invited to attend and everyone 
please bring a dish for the meal. 
 
The meeting is the only activity planned 
for January but we have a lot of work to 
do prior and after 
to our raffle. We have not had a raffle in 
two years and we need this fund raiser to 
keep on doing the good work of the 
Assembly. However at the present time 
we have not raised enough money to 
cover the prizes. We must cover the 
prizes and raise additional funds. This 
cannot be done by just a few members we 
must ALL DO OUR PART. The prizes 
total $5,250 and currently we have only 
raised $1,165. For those of you who have 
been selling tickets, great job and keep up 
the great work! For th
sold all your tickets or have lost your 
tickets we will have more tickets 
available at the January meeting. If you 
will not be at the January meeting please 
let me know via email or phone and I will 
personally see to it that you get ti
mailed to you. 
 
Let’s start off the New Year working 
together so we can continue as a 
successful Assembly. 
 
God bless all of you and your families 
and may 2012 be a great year. See you in 
Brandenburg. 
 
 
Yours truly,  

 
 

George Cook FN
& Lady Madeleine
 Cooksr34@aol.com
PH: 270-351-
PH: 502-500-

MURPHY ASSEMBLY #1986 
877-2194 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   DEO   ET  PATRIA 

Knights & Their Ladies, 

. 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!! I would like to 
thank everyone (Knights & Ladies) that 
participated with our Christmas dinner; it 
was a wonderful way to close out the 

Now it is time to focus on the New Year 
and we have a lot to look forward to, 
starting with this month’s activity. Our 
meeting will be in Brandenburg on Jan. 
16th starting with dinner at 6 p.m. 
followed by our meeting at 7p.m. All 
ladies are invited to attend and everyone 
please bring a dish for the meal.  

The meeting is the only activity planned 
for January but we have a lot of work to 
do prior and after the meeting in regards 
to our raffle. We have not had a raffle in 
two years and we need this fund raiser to 
keep on doing the good work of the 
Assembly. However at the present time 
we have not raised enough money to 
cover the prizes. We must cover the 

es and raise additional funds. This 
cannot be done by just a few members we 
must ALL DO OUR PART. The prizes 
total $5,250 and currently we have only 
raised $1,165. For those of you who have 
been selling tickets, great job and keep up 
the great work! For those of you that have 
sold all your tickets or have lost your 
tickets we will have more tickets 
available at the January meeting. If you 
will not be at the January meeting please 
let me know via email or phone and I will 
personally see to it that you get tickets 
mailed to you.  

Let’s start off the New Year working 
together so we can continue as a 
successful Assembly.  

God bless all of you and your families 
and may 2012 be a great year. See you in 
Brandenburg.  

 

George Cook FN 
Lady Madeleine 

Cooksr34@aol.com     
-0419   
-0507 
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                                                 In Memory of the unborn, may they be given the opportunity to serve to Lord.

DEFEND LIFE  

(14th) AMENDMENT 

WASHINGTON (D.C.) 

PENNSYLVANIA (Ave) 

MOTHER 

WOMB 

FETUS 

NOVENA 

PRAYER  

BASILICA 

CONSTITUTION  

ROE  V  WADE 

ADOPTION 

RIGHTS 

CARE 

BABY PRINT 

PROLIFE MARCH  

PARENTHOOD 

LAFAYETTE PARK 

 
 
 
                                       
                                      See if you can find all the words in this puzzle 

A C E

F A A

L P R

K R A

H A R

V Y M

I E R

O R C

D E F

I A I 

S D E

H P O

A C I 

O S D

O M R
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                                        Word Search:  Pro-Life
In Memory of the unborn, may they be given the opportunity to serve to Lord.

n find all the words in this puzzle - left, right, up, down or diagonally

E I A A O A D I H V

A E T Y O M O V T 

R R K D O O H T N E

A P E T T E Y A F A

R D H N N H V I M C

M E O N S L Y E A 

R E N P Y U F H L V

C O N S T I T U T 

F E N D L I F E R L

 N W O M B O P F R

E B R D R E Y N U 

O P I L M B N U L G

 L I S A B A T W H

D G T B I I E Y D T

R L G B N R O P V S

MURPHY ASSEMBLY #1986 
877-2194 

 

Life 
In Memory of the unborn, may they be given the opportunity to serve to Lord. 

           

  

   

       

    

    

 

left, right, up, down or diagonally 

V A N H 

I V C N 

E R A P 

A L N E 

C C O D 

I O T A 

V N G W 

I O N V 

L V I E 

R E H O 

I N S R 

G A A I 

H C W V 

T N L R 

S Y T N 



Knights 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Knights of Columbus  
 

E.T. MURPHY ASSEMBLY No. 1986 
312 East Main Street 

Vine Grove, Kentucky  40175 
502-500-0507 


